
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
On behalf of the Angelico Committee, I thank schools that continue to be part 
of this outstanding event in the Arts area of Catholic Education. I welcome on 
board schools that may be considering entering for the first time or re-entering 
after a short break.  
 
The 2019 Primary Angelico Exhibition will be held at the Forrest Centre, Perth 
from Monday 5 August to Friday 16 August. 
 
The Catholic Arts Office staff – Sabrina D’Roza (Executive Officer), Mary 
Williams, Maria Locantro, Nikki Neville and Claire Duncan are on hand to 
take any Angelico queries you may have. 
Office hours are Monday to Thursday, Terms 1 & 4, and Monday to Friday 
Terms 2 & 3:  8.00am–4.00pm. 
 
This year the Angelico package will be available on the Catholic Arts 
website.  Please ensure you regularly check the website for any updates 
regarding the exhibition.  
 
The 2019 Angelico Poster will be mailed to all Principals on Wednesday  
May 8. 
 
If you have any questions on the Angelico Exhibition, please do not hesitate to 
contact staff at Catholic Arts Office on 9241 5241. 
 
Best wishes for the term 
 
JOHN ALDOUS 
Chair - Catholic Arts 
 


